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November 2011 Newsletter  

 
“Caring for and sharing with the young people of South Lochaber” 

 

“Don’t be selfish; don’t try to impress others. Be 

humble, thinking of others as better than 

yourselves. Don’t look out only for your own 

interests, but take an interest in others, too. You 

must have the same attitude that Christ Jesus had.” 

Philipians 2:3-6 

 

 

Nearly 20 young people went away with 
us for a day out at M&D’s theme park 
near  Glasgow, which was also a lot of 

fun, and we all survived the roller-
coasters, log flumes, and dodgems!  

There was also a group of nearly 30 
young people we took ten-pin bowling at 

the Nevis Centre in early October, 
followed by chips at McDonald’s. Thank 
you to the parents who helped out with 
lifts, and to the Lochleven Community 

Minibus for the use of the minibus. 

Contact Us: The Two Lochs Project 
Kinlochleven High School 
Riverside Rd, Kinlochleven 

PH50 4QH 
   
(e) twolochsproject@yahoo.co.uk (t) 07824991254 

Facebook: (search for) The Two Lochs Project 
 
 

The Ballachulish Drop In will be 

held from 7.30pm to 9.30pm at the 

village halls in the places listed 

below: 

18 November: Glencoe  

25 November: Ballachulish 

2 December: Ballachulish 

9 December: Glencoe 

16 December: Ballachulish  

 

*Nether-Lochaber Youth Club will 

be held on 23 Nov, 30 Nov & 14 Dec 

 

*The Duror Youth Club will be on: 

29 Nov & 13 Dec 
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